
From:  [mailto @homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 16 May 2015 17:29 
To: @london.gov.uk>;  (Immigration Enforcement) 

@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk>;  
@mopac.london.gov.uk>; J  

@communities.gsi.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
 

Subject: RE: link to rough sleeping map 
 

 
 
 
This is really good. The only thing I would like to see is either the post-code or the 
name of the individual hotspots on the borough maps.  This would allow us to quickly 
narrow down the locations. 
 
We will use the maps in our authorities for deployment and briefings. Neither will be 
in the public domain but both would be susceptible to production on foot of a FOI 
request.    
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
  
 

 
 
Inspector - East London I.C.E.  
Immigration Enforcement 
Home Office 
Becket House, 60-68 St Thomas Street, London, SE1 3QU  
Mobile:  
Email: @homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk;  
 

 
 
From: @london.gov.uk]  

Sent: 01 May 2015 16:46 
To:  (Immigration Enforcement);  

Cc:  
Subject: link to rough sleeping map 

 
Dear All,  
 
Really good to see you all just now, and thanks for coming to the meeting. 
 
Please see below with the link to the rough sleeping map, could you send back any additional 
requests for what this could show by the end of next week (8th May) and we will try and get these 
added if possible.  



 
 

User:  
Password:  
 
Hope you all have a good bank holiday weekend.  
 
Thanks 

 
 

 
Service & Commissioning Manager 
Housing and Land Directorate 
GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY 

 
 

web: www.london.gov.uk 
 
 




